
 
 
 

Visitation Policy Update 
Effective 3.11.22 

                                                                         
As a result of the continued decline in COVID-19 infection rates across New York State, Head Injury 

Association is rescinding its current visitation guidelines.  Please be advised that any residence with positive 
cases of COVID-19 will continue to adhere to protocols released by OPWDD and the local health department.  

In the event your loved one is affected by changes to normal visitation procedures, you will be contacted. 
 

Please note, under the guidance of OPWDD, our mask mandate for all staff, volunteers, contractors, 
vendors, visitors and individuals receiving services remains in effect at this time.  We will continue to 

communicate any changes in COVID-19 protocols as they become available.   
 
     

 
 
 

 


